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Parliament have put forward an amendment that would prohibit the advertising of gambling, which is
registered for debate within the Senate. Lawyers from Tuca Zbarcea Asociatii, discuss the proposed
amendment and what they believe will be the negative consequences for the Romanian online gambling
industry if the amendment is passed. </p> <p><strong>For further details, please download the attached .pdf
</strong> <br /> </p>
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